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Request: 
 
Please could you let me know the amount spent on agency staff for children’s 
services in North Tyneside this year.  
 
Response: 
 
For the period April 2023 – November 2023, £911,569.17 has been spent on 
agency staff for children’s services. This figure includes contract and off-
contract spend.  


